Response To Impartial Reporter
The Sperrin Lakeland Health and Social Care Trust wishes to restate that changes in clinical
practice were introduced in 2001 ahead of regional guidelines on fluid replacement therapy
issued by the Chief Medical Officer. | |
In response to your list of queries, can we assure you that the Trust is co-operating with the
referral of the inquest findings by the Coroner to the General Medical Council and Chief Medical
Officer. A further offer has been made to Mr and Mrs Crawford to meet with Trust officers.
As the examination by the above bodies is ongoing and the Trust is reviewing the lessons Jearned
from its handling of the case, the Trust do not consider 1t appropriate to comment further at this

fime.
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Further enquiries should be directed to: :

Janet Hall
Communications/Public Affairs Manager

Trust Headquarters

Strathdene House |
Tyrone and Fermanagh Hospital
OMAGH *

Co Tyrone BT79 ON
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Internet: www.sperrin-lakeland.org
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